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2025 HAJJ ADVISORY
BPE No. 2025-023
April 11, 2025
To: ALL CONCERNED PARTICIPATING SHEIKHS AND INTENDING PILGRIMS
Subject: 2025 HAJJ REGIONAL MOBILE VACCINATION PROGRAM SCHEDULE

The National Commission on Muslim Filipinos - Bureau of Pilgrimage and Endowment (NCMF-BPE), in collaboration
with the Department of Health - Bureau of Quarantine (DOH-BOQ), hereby announces the schedule for the 2025 Hajj
Regional Mobile Vaccination Program for all concerned participating Sheikhs and intending pilgrims, as detailed below:

VENUE CLUSTER ONLINE REGISTRATION VACCINATION DATE & TIME
Robinsons Mall, lligan City Lanao Del Sur and April 16 - 20,2025 April 21-23, 2025 9:00 am-5:00 pm
Lanao del Norte April 24, 2025 9:00 am-2:00 pm
2. BOQ-Cagayan de Oro Station Cagayan de Oro April 19 - 23,2025 April 25, 2025 9:00 am-3:00 pm
3. Cotabato City Cotabato April 23 - 27,2025 April 28-29, 2025 9:00 am-5:00 pm
April 30, 2025 9:00 am-2:00 pm
4. BOQ-General Santos Station General Santos April 26 — 30,2025 May 1, 2025 9:00 am-3:00 pm
5. BOQ-Davao Station Davao April 27 — May 1,2025 May 2, 2025 9:00 am-3:00 pm
6. BOQ-Zamboanga Station ZAMBASULTA April 16 - 29,2025 Apr 23-30, 2025 9:00 am-5:00 pm
7. BOQ-Palawan Station Palawan May 1-5,2025 May 6, 2025 9:00 am-3:00 pm
8. BOQ-Central Station NCR April 28 — May 2,2025 May 10-11 and 17, 2025 9:00 am-5:00 pm

Intending pilgrims following the regional schedule must pay vaccination fees by April 14, 2025. Failure to pay
by this date will result in vaccination at the BOQ Central Station according to their schedule.

Requests for vaccination schedule or location changes must be made through your accredited Sheikh. The
Sheikh will submit these requests to your HRPC for onward transmission to the NCMF Central Office.

Venue change requests will only be processed if payment was made by April 7, 2025. The deadline for
submitting venue change requests is April 15, 2025, at 12 noon.

Your cooperation and prompt action on this matter are highly appreciated as we collectively work towards a successful
and well-organized Hajj 2025 for all Filipino pilgrims.

For inquiries or clarifications, please contact the NCMF-BPE through the contact details provided below:

B ncmf.bpe@gmail.com @ ncmf.gov.ph facebook.com/ehaijjPH

For information and guidance.
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